Joint Program for Cane Toad Removal: November 18, 2024 Update

Flow Way CDD and the Esplanade Master Association

The cane toad vendor started Flow Way CDD and HOA removal of adult and baby cane toads along with tadpole skimming on October 22nd. The first week was mainly focused on skimming tadpoles to prevent any further spreading. As of November 8th, the vendor has removed approximately 410,000 tadpole or approximately nine 5-gallon buckets full, spending roughly 19 hours of time this month skimming. 
The next 3 weeks were spent removing adult and baby cane toads and skimming additional lakes for tadpoles. As of November 11th, the vendor has removed approximately 600-700 hundred golf ball sized baby toads and 350 adult toads. Problematic lakes were lakes 15b, 18,19 with late-stage tadpoles and 1,2, 20, and 21 with early-stage tadpoles. Lakes 6,8,9,11,22 and 25 all had baby toads with many adult toads that were removed. The vendor is confident that over the next couple of weeks the cane toad population will reduce, and the number of hours onsite will be limited for the next 2-3 months as lake temperatures decrease and cane toad spawning drastically holts, which is typical during this time of the year. The vendor will continue to monitor the lakes for continued growth and will have updates on ongoing progress. 
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